PRESSMEDDELANDE
Stockholm, 12 June 2020

Management change in Catella AB

Eva Bang, acting CFO at Catella AB (publ) will at own request leave her
position. She will remain until September |8.

Eva Bang formally started as acting CFO in May 2020 and has worked at Catella as a
consultant since March 2020.

The recruitment process of a new permanent CFO is ongoing.

For further information, please contact:
Jonas Burvall

Head of Group Communications

+46 766 27 97 55

jonas.burvall@catella.se

Catella is a leading specialist in property investments and fund management, with operations in |5 countries. The
group has assets under management of approximately SEK 160 billion. Catella is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm in

the Mid Cap segment. Read more online at catella.com.
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